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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

DATE:   July 12, 2024 

 

TO:  Louisiana Medicaid Pediatric Providers  

 

FROM: Louisiana Medicaid 

 

SUBJECT: Early Childhood Developmental Screening Survey Closes July 26, 2024 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Louisiana’s Bureau of Family Health (BFH) is seeking pediatric healthcare providers and 
clinic managers to participate in a short survey regarding developmental screenings, perinatal 
depression screenings, and follow-ups conducted during well-child visits for families with 
children (birth to age 3). The survey takes between 10-15 minutes to complete and will 
be open until July 26, 2024. 
 
The BFH wants to identify resources needed to support providers and families in screening 
and follow-up services for children. As key decision-makers in the developmental health 
system, provider input will offer valuable insights into screening practices, challenges, and 
opportunities for collaboration related to the developmental health system in Louisiana.  

 
Click here to access the survey, and share the attached flyer with other providers that offer 
healthcare services to children and families. Answers to the survey questions are anonymous 
and strictly confidential. 
 

If you are interested in learning more about the initiative or the results of this survey, contact 
the Developmental Screening Initiative at DevScreen@la.gov. 
 

Jeff Landry 
GOVERNOR 

 

Michael Harrington 

SECRETARY 

 

State of Louisiana 

Louisiana Department of Health 
Bureau of Health Services Financing 
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